[image: image1.jpg]NORTH
LANARKSHIRE
COUNCIL

s e R





	Our Ref:

Your Ref:

Contact:

Tel:

E-mail:

Date:
	GB/LL


01236 632150 
enquiries-at-bargeddie@northlan.org.uk
7th September 2023
	

	
	
	Education and Families 

Mrs G Brady
Head Teacher

Bargeddie Primary School

Langmuir Road

Bargeddie
G69 7RS
www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk


Dear Parent/Carer,

As you will be aware partnership working is an important aspect of your child’s school experience.  In order to enhance this we have organised a Parental Workshop on Thursday 14th September 2023.  The workshop will run from 3:30pm until 4:45pm, in the class bases, to allow you an opportunity to speak with your child’s teacher prior to homework being issued the following week.  The aim of the workshop is to provide support and tips to enhance the learning that is taking place in the classroom.

We look forward to welcoming our parents into the school once again.

Please also note that our first parents’ meetings of the session will take place on Thursday 5th October 2023 and further details will follow.  This parents’ night will not include parents’ whose children are in P2/3 as alternative arrangements have been made.




Yours sincerely,

Lynn Logan
Principal Teacher
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